
 
 
 
 

 

October, 2009 
 

The Doctor of Ministry Project 
 
You are at different places in your DMin journey, but wherever 
you are I encourage you to keep moving forward. Those who 
successfully complete the DMin journey are those who set 
aside consistent time each week to work on their project. How 
are you doing this week?  
 
Remember, it will always be difficult to find time for the DMin 
project if it is seen as something you do in addition to 
everything else. Instead you need to see it as an integrated part 
of your ministry. The DMin project is supposed to be tied into 
the work you are doing to make a difference in your ministry 
context.  
 
So push forward and be an agent of change where you are. 
 
Blessings, 

Kenley D. Hall 
Kenley D. Hall, DMin 
DMin Project Coach 
 

 
Discipleship & Spiritual Formation, Youth and Young Adult Ministry Concentrations 
to Launch New Cohorts Soon  
Cohorts for both concentrations will launch in February, with some events for the two cohorts combined. 
February in Orlando, Florida should provide pleasant weather, and the planned venue for the intensives will 
be convenient to food and lodging options. Some possible fringe benefits in negotiation are a tour of the 
Celebration Health facility, passes to the Celebration fitness center, and tickets to Disney to fill your free time. 
 
The application deadline is December 1 and spaces are limited. Don’t wait until the last minute if you are to 
make sure one of the places is yours! Call or email today: 1-888-717-6244, dmin@andrews.edu.  
 
DMin Dissertation Defenses 
‘Tis the season for defending! Several DMin project dissertation defenses are on the horizon. Watch the AU 
Agenda and Events calendar for details. Participants who reside on campus or locally and those who may be 
traveling in the area, are encouraged to sit in and observe. Please note that space is limited so, those 
interested in attending should contact dminla@andrews.edu or call 269-471-3552, to reserve a seat. 
 
Sale on Eerdman’s Publications at NADEI Bookstore 
In the month of October, Eerdmans Publishing Company is offering over 250 titles at a 35% discount.  The 
titles include commentaries, reference works and other Biblical Studies books. 

Visit http://www.nadei.org/site/1/images/Eerdmans_Seminary_Biblical_Studies_Sale_Form.pdf  to view the 
complete list of discounted titles, or you may come to the NADEI Resource Center on the third floor of the 
Seminary and pick up a copy. You must place your order at the NADEI Resource Center by October 27 to 
take advantage of this offer. We must combine all the orders into one to submit at the end of the 
month. Books will be available by order only, we do not have them in the store. The books will arrive at the 
bookstore and be available for pick-up or shipment to customers sometime in the first half of November. 
Contact: 1-800-255-7568, resources@nadei.org.   
 

  
Plan NOW to join the Doctor of Ministry program in  
2010! Cohorts are forming for concentrations in…  
 
● Leadership (for NAD) 
● Discipling and Spiritual Formation 
● Family Ministry 
● Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
 

Don’t wait! Call or email NOW to apply! 
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